
Important notice regarding the double degree with UNIPD
12/04/2023

Due to the legislative changes currently 
taking place in Italy, regarding the 
requisites to work as a psychologist in the 
Italian territory, the terms of the bilateral 
agreement are in the process of being 
renegotiated. For that reason, we cannot 
currently guarantee that the double degree 
option will be available for the academic 
year 2023-2024. 

That does not affect the normal functioning 
of the Master Degree at the University of 
Granada, nor the students who have already 
started their double degree study plan.

The terms and conditions in which the double degree is operative for the current
academic year (2022-2023), including the study plan, can be found here.
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